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Note from the President  
 
If you haven’t paid your annual subs, please do so ASAP in order to continue your membership seamlessly.  
Last date for payment is 30 August.   
 
The Club is still looking for a Volunteer who is able to put our newsletter into Word format. Full training will be 
given. 
 
Ciao for now, Linda 
 
 
Club Day Afternoon Tea & Entertainment – Sunday 1 July  
 
A BIG thanks goes out to David Hyam our new Bar Manager and his wife, Christine who worked so hard and 
put on a wonderful High Tea at the Club on 1 July. There was so much food and wonderful entertainment. 
Those that attended really enjoyed it and have asked that we do more of this type of event in the future. 
Thanks to the two Josephines (Van der Donk and Beavis) on the social committee who helped out on the day 
– it was certainly a success.   
 
 
Annual Membership Subscriptions Now Due:  
 
Subscriptions for the 2018/19 financial year are now due. For a mere $50 per couple or $30 single what you 
get in return is pretty good.  Our regular fixtures  each year are – Family picnic (and the Club provides all the 
meats, fruit and prizes for games), We celebrate Italian National Day with a wonderful evening of 
entertainment, formalities and supper;  The annual Football game and function  (with Club Italia, Nelson – 
and the Club subsidises the players when they go to Nelson;  our Children’s Xmas Party (where the Club 
provides lunch, a Show and Santa’s visit for the children), and Senior Citizens Xmas lunch (gratis for our over 
65 year olds).  And every so often we throw in either a “Mother’s Day Luncheon” or New Year’s Eve party and 



other one off events. And this year we hope to host even more events. Also we now have the option of the 
young children learning Italian. That’s a very attractive deal for such a low membership fee.  
 
If you know someone who is not a member, has Italian lineage and would like to become a member, please 
get in touch with us via our email.   
 
Club Garibaldi Subscription Fees Due for year ended 30 June 2019: 
 
You are no longer required to fill in a form: 
 
Member and Spouse: $50 (per couple) 
Single (18 years and over): $30 
Full-time Student: $20 
Over 70 and a financial member for the past 5 years: Free. 
 
New members joining after the age of 70 shall be required to pay subscription fees for FIVE consecutive years 
before obtaining this benefit. The no charge privilege does not apply to the spouse of a member over 70 who 
is not yet 70. 
 
Payment Methods: 
 
1. Directly into the Club Garibaldi bank Account at ANZ Account No. 06 0513 0005579 00. Include 
your name in the reference. Please inform the Secretary at clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com only if 
your address details or email address have changed. 
 
2. Post a cheque to 118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011, made payable to Club Garibaldi and 
include your name and address. 
 

 
Shared Lunch & Afternoon Tea  
 
Another winter afternoon get together at Club Garibaldi on Sunday, 5 August 
at 1pm for a shared lunch. Please bring a plate of food to share. Bring a friend. 
 
Also, afternoon tea or coffee and cakes will be provided (no charge) from 2.30pm 
to 3.30pm. All are welcome. Cash bar open until 4.30pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

Condolences  
 
Our deepest sympathy goes out to Mattio and Peter Amitrano and all the Amitrano family of Island Bay on the 
recent death of their father, Salvi (Salvatore) Amitrano. Salvi was the last surviving Island Bay Italian 
fisherman who came out  from Massalubrense. He was 93 years old. We are thinking of you all at this sad 
time  RIP. 
 
 
Club Newsletter – Can you help?  
 
Can you use Microsoft Word? Every month our Club newsletter needs formatting and then emailing to our 
printers. This involves taking the draft newsletter content written or sent through from the Club President, and 
formatting it into the newsletter template/style. It also involves inserting and placing photographs into the 
newsletter of our club members and events. Once the newsletter is finalised, it is saved and emailed (as a PDF 
file) to our printers (with mailing labels) and to the Club to be emailed out to some members. It takes a few 
hours each month, and you don’t need any special skills, just know your way around Microsoft Word and have 
a bit of an eye for layout and design. If you can help, please contact Linda and let her know. I (Melanie 
Federico) could give someone some help and training to get started if they need to. 

 



 
Happy 70th Birthday  
 
A very happy birthday to Carolina Esposito who celebrated 70 
years young in early July.   
 
Carolina is currently living up in Hawkes Bay and was flooded 
with telephone calls and cards from friends and family on her 
birthday. She celebrated with a lovely dinner and birthday 
cake. We hope this new decade is a happy and healthy one. All 
the best.  
 
Happy 60th Birthday  
Birthday wishes also go out to Pepe Volpicelli of Island Bay who 
turned 60 years. Pepe celebrated with his family in Rotorua. 
We wish you a happy and healthy new decade Pepe. All the 
best to you. 

 
 
Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy Football Game: Sat 3 November 2018 (Nelson)  
 
The date has been set by Club Italia in Nelson for this wonderful annual event. This year the game will be in 
Nelson on Saturday 3 November. It would be great to get a group of supporters to come down to support 
Club Garibaldi’s team. It’s a fun weekend away and Club Italia always put on a fantastic function. Get your 
ferry ride or flight organised. Jetstar and Air NZ have some great deals on at the moment.   
 

 
 
 
 
Rugby Representative  
 
Marcelle Parkes (Grand-daughter of Jim and Lynda Marson) has 
been named in the NZ Black Ferns Woman's Rugby Team, she is 
one of the 28 of New Zealand's top female rugby players, having 
become the first ever 15s players to be offered Black Ferns 
contracts. Congratulations Marcelle. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

Sunday, 5 August  Club Shared Lunch (1pm) Club Garibaldi  

    Afternoon Tea (2.30pm – 3.30pm) Club Garibaldi  

Saturday, 3 November   Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy Football Game (Nelson)  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


